Friends Newsletter June 2023

Hello everyone, | hope you all had a lovely half term.
It’s not long to go till we have the Summer Fair.

We have some great things lined up for you all and some fun
activities including a bouncy assault course and an inside driving
course.

We are looking for a few things for the summer fair this year.

Teddies, Wine donations, and cakes.

Please could these donations be in school by Thursday 29*" June

We will also be sending home raffle tickets with some really great
prizes and days out to be won, please return these to school by
Thursday 29" June

The Lego man will be at the fair as his popularity continues to grow
with lots of new exciting Lego.

Every class has been assigned a colour for the Summer fair and we
are doing a rainbow tombola.

If your child could bring in something of that colour for the tombola
on Friday 30" June, the morning of the fair, that would be much
appreciated. To give you some ideas it could be a Red ball or some
Blue bubbles. We ask that everything is new and sealed please

Foundation Red
Year 1
Year 2 Green
Year 3 Blue

Year 4 Orange



Friends are currently raising funds to help replace the trail on the
playground and the first phase of this will happen over the summer
holidays. We are also raising money for an art project to
commemorate Henbury turning 30, we have an artist coming into
the school to work with the children to create something
spectacular. Please come and have a great afternoon at the Summer
fair and help support our amazing school.

Ice creams

Ice creams will continue to be on sale every Friday after school,
they will be £1 each and will cater to all dietary needs. They will be
sold outside Year 3 and 4. This includes the Sports Day and the
Summer Fair.

Key dates/ Information
Friday 30" June Summer Fair

If you can help at the fair or know someone that can, please
contact Sam or Katie, Many Thanks.

Friends email henburyviewfriends@gmail.com




